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St Paul’s Friday Round Up 
 

Friday 9th February 2024 
Welcome to our round up of news and information for the week.   
 
PFA Second hand uniform sale 
Thank you to our Parent Friends Association (PFA) for running the second hand uniform sale this 
afternoon. 
 
INSET DAY – Monday 19th February 
The school is closed to pupils on Monday 19th February for staff training.  Please do not bring your 
child to school on that day. 
 
Tuesday 20th February – Return to school for pupils 
The first day back at school for all pupils next half term is on Tuesday 20th February. 
 
Spring Term Parents’ Evening Meetings – 26th & 27th February 
The appointment times for next half term’s parents’ evening and our annual parents’ survey will be 
sent home in the week beginning 19/02/24.  Please complete the survey and bring it with you to 
parents’ evening.  If you want to catch up with the outcomes of last year’s survey, please follow this 
link. 
 
All appointments with teachers must be held at the appointed times on Monday 26th and 27th 
February.  Please do not request an appointment on an alternative day in the week before, week of or 
week after the parents’ evenings.  Our staff work exceptionally hard after school marking, planning 
and preparing lessons and do not have sufficient time in the weeks around parents’ evening to 
accommodate further parent meetings. 
 
Benefits Eligible Free School Meal - half term supermarket vouchers 
Those families whose child(ren) receive Benefits Eligible Free School meals will receive a £15 
supermarket voucher for food over the February half term.  The vouchers are sent by email via the 
voucher provider, Wonde. 
 
World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 2024 
On Tuesday 7th March, we shall be marking World Book Day.  More details of the events for this 
year will be shared next half term.  As part of the celebrations, we invite children to come to school 
dressed as a favourite character from a book.  You might want to think about a costume over the half 
term break.  During the day we shall have a costume parade. 
 
Weekly menu 
Please see next week’s menu below. 

 

https://www.stpauls.hounslow.sch.uk/documents/Parental_Feedback_-_March_23.pdf
https://www.stpauls.hounslow.sch.uk/documents/Parental_Feedback_-_March_23.pdf
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EXTERNAL PARTNERS 
 

 
 
Contact: 
To contact the school, please send an email to office@stpauls.hounslow.sch.uk 
To contact the Chair of Governors: chair@stpauls.hounslow.sch.uk 
 
Parent Governors: 
Suzanne Forbes: sforbes9.313@lgflmail.org 
Tommy Norton: tnorton12.313@lgflmail.org 
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